
To all city councillors!!!!  I have a very strong objection to the tax increase proposed. I am a 

senior on a fixed income. My increase this year was a few cents a month on old age and a 

couple of dollars a month on cpp. I worked hard all my life and with the increase in cost of 

groceries,gas etc I have little money to spare. There are many more families now looking to 

the food bank for help than ever before and the city of Guelph is going to gouge a little 

more from people’s wallet. This can’t happen right now.   As I’m writing this email I’m 

driving beside an extended cab city truck with one employee in it. Ahhhhh. Where will it 

end?  People right now can’t handle this kind of increase!!!!!  Look around at the real world 

happening around you not around the table at the people that make six figure!!!!’  I have 

witnessed many times in the summer extended cab trucks pulling large trailers with a lawn 

mower on each going to the same place. There is no need for all these employees to have 

such large expensive vehicles. I worked in the private sector and the company would have 

gone under with the waste of money like the city does. When is everyone going to wake up 

and work for the people that unfortunately voted you in and not for the employees that you 

hire? 

Very upset citizen 

Maria Lago 


